
 

 

                          

 

                       IMPORTANT NOTICE       17/4/2023 

 

All concerned are hereby informed that due to persistent 

heat wave conditions the School shall begin the classes for 

the new session for 2023-2024 from 20/4/2023, Thursday, 

in online mode till further notice / instructions from the 

relevant authorities. 

The online classes shall be conducted through the 

GOOGLE MEET platform for which daily links shall be 

sent to the email IDs of students as recorded in School 

records. 

The class routine and a detailed procedure for the conduct 

of online classes shall be sent individually to all bonafide 

students. 

All concerned are reminded to follow the official website 

of the School and their email ID inbox folders, such as 

UPDATE, SPAM, etc. for communication from the 

School. 

 

By Order 

 


